
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2023 

 
 

Year 1 Trip to Walton Gardens June 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are delighted to invite your Year 1 child along to join us on an educational visit to 
Walton Gardens, which will take place on Wednesday 7th June 2023. 
 
The trip will link to the children’s learning as part of their science topic, which will include - 
 

• Learning about living things and their habitats 

• Learning how to classify animals based on what they eat 

• A visit to Walton Hall Zoo to see the animals  

• Learning how to identify plants and trees 

• Learning how to do tree rubbings 

 

This trip is classed as an optional extra; therefore, school will require full payment for this 
visit. If you wish your child to take part the cost for this trip is £9.00 per child, including 
transport. Permission forms should be returned to school and payments completed online via 
Parentmail no later than Friday 26th May 2023.  
 
If your child has medicine or inhalers they need to take, then please speak to the Year 1 
class teachers by the 26th May to ensure that forms are completed for any medication that 
needs to be taken on the day.  Medical forms are available from the office. 
 
This is a full day trip within school hours, so the children can be dropped off and collected 
from school as normal. Children are required to wear their uniform but please make sure 
they are dressed appropriately for outdoor weather on the day. They may have a packed 
lunch supplied from school if they wish. If a packed lunch is required by school, please 
choose an option overleaf for the sandwich filler; otherwise please select a home packed 
lunch. Home packed lunches need to come in with your child on the day in a named throw 
away bag but please note they must not contain sweets, fizzy drinks, anything that contains 
nuts or glass bottles.   
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Joanne Hewson 
Headteacher 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Year 1 trip to Walton Gardens 
 
I give permission for _________________________ in Class ____________ to attend the  
 
trip to Walton Hall Wednesday 7th June 2023 and agree to pay the full amount of £9 via 
Parentmail, by Friday 26th May 2023. 
 
 
 
Signed ________________________________ Date ____________ 
 
 
 
 
Please select preferred lunch option by ticking one of the options below 
(All meal choices need to be back to school by the 26th May 2023, for the kitchen to have 
preparation time) 
 
 
 
Tuna  Ham   Cheese    Packed lunch from home    
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

    


